SAVE: Consumer Directed Personal Assistance



Dear: 
AccessCNY’s Consumer Directed Personal Assistance (CDPA) program helps the elderly and people with disabilities live at home.
I am against the Governor’s proposal to reduce agencies offering this program.
[bookmark: _GoBack]CDPA helps people hire their own Personal Assistants and stay out of nursing homes.
Please keep CDPA as it is so those supported can continue to live at home and be part of their community. 
Sincerely,

__________________________________________________
Signature



_________________________________________________
Name
_________________________________________________
Street Address
________________________________________________
City, State, Zip

[ ] Staff	              [ ] Person with a Disability               [ ] Family Member	  [ ] Community Member
